
 

Cabinet Response to the recommendations of the Overview and Scrutiny 

Board – (enter title) 

 

Recommendation 1: 

To approve the Torbay’s Interagency Carers’ Strategy 2023-27 (as set out at 

Appendix 3) to the submitted report. 

 

Response/Update: 

The Cabinet will approve the submitted Strategy. 

 

Recommendation 2: 

To ensure that key performance indicators are developed to enable monitoring of 

delivery against ‘I statements’ and ensure that Councillors are kept updated on 

delivery against the Torbay’s Interagency Carers’ Strategy 2023-27. 

 
Response/Update: 

The Carers Lead Officer is working with Carers to discuss developing the key 

performance indicators (KPIs) around their ‘I statements’. 

 


